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Newsletter 
 
 
Bank holiday 
Reminder that we are closed on Monday for the extra Bank Holiday, school will re-open on Tuesday 
9th May. 
 
Nursery 
As you may or may not be aware we are re-opening the nursery on Parker Street in September. It is 
currently undergoing a refurbishment inside which is unfortunately costing more than was originally 
budgeted for. This means money I had set aside for the outside area has had to be used for the 
inside. So, I am hoping that some of you lovely parent/carers would be willing to come in on a Friday 
to help clear the outdoor area.  
I am planning to do this on Friday 26th May (weather permitting), I'll supply the cake! If this is 
something you would be willing to help with, please let me know (dojo or catch me on the yard). 
 
Year 6 SATS 
Next week, the Year 6s will be doing their annual SATS tests. Please could we ask that all children 
arrive promptly so the children are able to start without being disturbed. Thank you. 
 
Terrific Thursday! 
Parents/carers of the children in EYFS are invited to come into school to do an activity with their 
child on Thursday 11th May at 2:15pm. 
 
Activities and Trips 
There have been a number of letters sent home recently for various activities/trips happening in 
school. Please could you check you have received letters from your children, as they cannot take 
part without your consent. 
EYFS – Bring Yer Wellies trip 
Year 3/4 – African Food Experience 
Year 5/6 – Science Trip 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
A reminder that the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge must be paid for in full by May Half Term. 
Payments of any amount can be made any time before then if you would like to pay in instalments. 
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